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Bert Ambrose Elementary School

(PRN, School District #60)

9616 115th Ave
Fort St. John, B.C. V1J 2Y1

Telephone (250) 785-2321   Fax (250) 785-2368

www.ambrose.prn.bc.ca

December 4, 2019

RE:  Public Meeting:  Catchment Area Changes for September, 2020

Dear Parents,
The Board of Education is pleased to offer an additional public consultation meeting for the upcoming catchment area changes.  It will take place on Thursday, December 12th at 7pm at Duncan Cran Elementary School.  In addition to the three initial scenarios, we have constructed an additional hybrid scenario based on the feedback we have already received.  We will be posting all additional information on the district and school websites by the end of this week.  Feedback can also be emailed at any time to the following email address:  catchments@prn.bc.ca    by December 19th.

Sincerely,
Stephen Petrucci
Superintendent
--


Mr. Stephen Petrucci  
Superintendent
School District 60, Peace River North

10112-105 Ave

V1J 4S4
250 262 6017   (office)
250 264 7644 (cell)
www.prn.bc.ca
s1petrucci (Twitter)
